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The school understands that when parents/carers attend events such as school productions, Sports Day etc. you 
may wish to photograph and video scenes from the event. Although individuals are not subject to the same Data 
Protection requirements as organisations, we must ask that you respect the privacy of other students and their 
families.  
 
 

 You must not upload images/video to any PUBLIC social media account - Facebook, Twitter, Instagram etc. 

 

 You may upload images/video to social media accounts that are set to PRIVATE (sharing with friends/family only) 

 

 You must not include the names of any students (other than your child) 

 
 

We thank you for your co-operation in this. 

 


